Tanjore Palace,
July 23 - ’08.

To
Professor Inayat Khan

Dear Sir,

Prince Shivaji Rajah Sahib Chathropathy
desires me to inform you that he was very
highly delighted with your performance of
music, both vocal and instrumental, last
night in his palace. He wishes you every
success and hopes that you will be the
pioneer of a uniform scientific system of
Indian music.

Yours faithfully,
(w.s.) U. P. Subramani Ingar
Tutor.




